Our File Ref, 7.5

Mr. Stephen Rees
Economic Development
Kent County Council
Springfield
Maidstone
Kent ME14 2LL
10/11/97

Dear Mr. Rees,

Kent Prospects: Sustainable Business Partnership

Thank you for your recent invitation to participate in and contribute to the above
initiative. I have been consulting with my various colleagues in different committees,
hence the delay in making a response.

We have not identified any projects or forward programmes specifically located in or
related to Kent and we do not have any regional group activities scheduled in that area

at present.

We have, however, noted the proposal and should any plans come forward which are
relevant we will certainly get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. R. A. Fuller
Hon. Secretary
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